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Resumption Statement 

Gray Television Licensee, LLC, licensee of WFET-LD, files this notice to confirm that the station 
resumed operations on February 22, 2023 pursuant to an Engineering STA (File No. 210928).  
As explained in the original silent STA filing (File No. 168849) this station was taken silent on 
February 23, 2022 while it was relocated to a new tower site.  Due to a miscommunication, the 
initial silent STA was not timely renewed.  Licensee files this notice to ensure the Commission’s 
records are accurate as to the time this station was silent.  

 


